Comment from Kevin Allen

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 16, 2022

| think camera based side view mirror systems are the way to go. Today's camera's can provide a
wider field of view, thus allowing the driver to see better and across more lanes.It also gives the
manufacturers options to have the images on the rear view mirror. This would be a major safety
upgrade.

It also takes away the need to heated outside mirrors in the winter states like NY.



